
From: Warrington Ellacott
To: Heritage
Cc: Debbie Sherwood
Subject: Heritage Orangeville Committee Meeting Thursday, June 20, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. Item 6.2 - 11a York Street

update
Date: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 10:31:34 AM

Dear Councillor Sherwood, 

We are writing to follow-up on the public meeting held June 17, 2024 with respect to the
application for development OPZ-2023-01 11a York Street. 

It should be noted that we on the record as opposing the application as presented. 

Thank you for your motion to include a heritage study. 

We would like to raise several other points from a heritage perspective we request the
committee consider at its June 20th meeting including: 

1. Pump station - this was discussed at length but no disclosure from what we can tell
regarding its placement, size, architectural design, Capex and ongoing costs. This was not
disclosed on the drawings displayed in the lobby. More disclosure and discussion on this is
requested. 
2. Impacts to Kay Cee gardens were discussed however, not in our view from a heritage
perspective. We would ask the committee review what the impact on the heritage of the park
with respect to this size and placement of this proposed development. 

Sincerely, 

Warrington and Tanya Ellacott 
9 Westdale Ave
Orangeville, ON 
L9W1B5 
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